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March 2017 NEWSLETTER 
 

COSTUME BALANCES 
Due no later than 

MARCH 5 
 

AFTER MARCH 5th, A COSTUME LATE FEE OF 
$25.00 WILL BE IN EFFECT ON ALL ACCOUNTS. 
 
All students who ordered recital costumes should have 
received a balance statement in the mail in February. 
You may make a payment online or in person. All 
students who placed a costume order are responsible for 
the balance on the order even if they have changed their 
mind about participating.  
 
We hope to have most costumes that were ordered in 
the fall here to try on during parent week. 
 

IMPORTANT 
PARENT WEEK 
MARCH 20-25 

 
Please plan to attend your student’s class to get 
pertinent recital information from each teacher.   Most 
students will be trying on costumes at this time.  
 
NO STUDENT WILL TAKE A COSTUME HOME 
WITHOUT A PARENT BEING PRESENT!  
 
All accounts must be clear before students receive 
costumes. 
 

SPRING BREAK 
NO DANCE CLASSES  

April 10-15  
Morning ZUMBA will be held 
First class is always FREE! 

 
  

RECITAL PRACTICE 
 

Students are now focusing on their recital routines in 
classes.  If for any reason, your student signed up to 
be in the recital and now will not be participating, 
please notify the office immediately so that teachers 
can adjust choreography. It is imperative that students 
attend classes on a regular basis and are on time for 
class.  All students must progress together and be 
ready for the recital.  It is very disruptive when students 
are frequently absent or arrive late. All students should 
be wearing correct shoes and proper dance attire to all 
classes.   

 
SHOWTIME 2017 

 
will be held June 24.  Specific times of performances, 
mandatory dress rehearsals, as well as photo dates will 
be given to each class during parent week. We will be 
selling advertising to sponsor student’s photos in our 
Showtime program book.  Let your friends know now. 
The deadline will be April 29. If you know any alumni or 
any new friends who would like to see our 41st annual 
Showtime, please tell them to save the date of June 24 
on their calendars! 

 
SUMMER CLASSES 

 
We will begin registration for our five-week summer 
dance session in April.   Classes are July 5 through 
August 10. There is no registration fee for continuing 
students.  Summer is an excellent time to try a new 
subject.  If you have friends who would like to dance, 
please let them know about our summer classes.  We 
will offer weekday afternoon/evening classes for all 
levels and subjects.  

 
SUMMER CAMPS 

 
July 10-14, we will have camp for ages 3-7 from 9:30-
12:30 and dance camp for ages 7-12 from 9:30-3:30. 
Complete details on parent week. Students will be able 
to register online or in person for summer dance and 
camps! 

 

At Chris Collins Dance Studio, we are Proud of our Past; Excited for our Future! 
If you have any questions after reading the newsletter, please email chris@chriscollinsdance.com 


